
 

 

 

Comments:  

Due to the class suspension caused by the COVID-19 outbreak, the onsite school support scheduled for 

the second term has been severely affected. Although we were not together in person, technology 

allowed us to remain connected to each other to some extent. The teachers have been kept informed 

of the latest development of the Section including professional development opportunities and learning 

and teaching materials available. 

The school will continue to use LEGO WeDo and design their new units for P.4 on motors (cars). The unit 

will be taught over two weeks with NET doing the reading component at the start followed by IT 

teachers teaching the technology part. The English teachers will then follow up on the writing task. The 

plan was shared at the end-of-year meeting and the AT will be providing support during the unit 

refinement and classroom support. 

 


